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1 Stratford Place

DEVELOPMENT o rohet Road
CORPORATION London

10 May 2017

INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 17-029

pear I

Thank you for your information request, received on 21 April 2017. You asked the London
Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following information
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):

“Subject: Aquatic Centre Car Park. to whom it may concern. yesterday 19 april 2017
at the exit if the car park and vehicle reversed into me and hit my car. it was between
18.10 and 18.25 that | would've left the car park. my vehicle is a silver nissan micra
registratiorH the vehicle that hit me was a range rover evoque red or maroon
colour. | didn't get the full registration but | believe it may have started with- /
was wondering if you could help me obtain the registration details so that | can claim
for the damage to my vehicle.”

| can confirm that the Legacy Corporation hold information relevant to your request,
however, if we provided you with the information requested we would have to block out
details of the other vehicle as we would otherwise be considered in breach of the Data
Protection Act 1998.

Please note: we do not hold footage of the actual impact, but do hold footage post impact
and the range rover car registration.

If you contact your insurers and ask them to formally contact us, we would be able to provide
the range rover registration to them, subject to the completion of the attached form.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request a review of our decision, you should write to:

Deputy Chief Executive

London Legacy Development Corporation
Level 10

1 Stratford Place

Montfichet Road

London

E20 1EJ
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Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial response will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI / EIR Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





